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SB243 was already an unnecessary infringement on law abiding Oregon gun owners’ 

rights.  

 

The new amendment to add measure 114’s magazine ban and permit to purchase 

system is a sleazy back door approach to side stepping the judicial process. M114 is 

already law and the Oregon Supreme Court has agreed to hear its appeal. Let the 

case run its course instead of forcing this amendment on the people of Oregon (half 

of which didn’t want M114 in the first place) and let the State’s High court decide 

rather than sneaking in this last minute amendment to start this fiasco all over again.  

 

The Oregon legislature has way more important issues to deal with than passing 

additional unnecessary gun restrictions. We have some of the lowest gun crime rates 

in the country. Focus on issues that matter to Oregonians in their day to day lives 

instead of virtue signaling with the unnecessary and impractical SB243.  


